
 
 

Duro Felguera, S.A. ("Duro Felguera"), in compliance with what is set forth in article 227 of 

the Amended Text of the Securities Market Law, publishes the following information 

 

 

FURTHER  SIGNIFICANT INFORMATION 

 

The Government of the Principality of Asturias has made public today the authorisation to sign an 

agreement between the Regional Ministry of Industry, Employment and Economic Promotion and 

the Regional Promotion Society (SRP) to grant financial aid of 6 million Euros to the Duro Felguera 

Group, within the framework of the Solvency Support Fund for Strategic Companies (FASEE). The 

aid will be coordinated with the Sociedad Estatal de Participaciones Industriales (SEPI) through 

any of the instruments provided for in the FASEE and will be made effective before the end of the 

year. 

 

In this way, the Principality contributes to the recovery of Duro Felguera so that it can once again 

become a driving Company with the capacity to generate activity and employment in the region. 

 
 

Gijón, 08th October 2021 

 


